Bonenfant, Janice

From: Roy Schweiker <royswkr@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2018 11:12 AM

To: * City Clerk; chamby@comcast.net; brenttoddconcord@gmail.com; Kenison, Linda;
Coen, Mark

Subject: "written" testimony on city council 7/9/2018 agenda item 39-C

Councilors:

The cost of creating new parking spaces of $5000 each to be paid by the developer is ridiculously low, A more
reasonable number might be $20,000 each. If the developers think that is too high, they should be requested
to instead replace the spaces in kind.

Considering the vast amount of time and effort expended on downtown parking issues the last few years, | am
surprised to see that there may be 30 spaces available for parking on Storrs St that hadn't been previously
identified. If this is true, perhaps the continued employment of the city employees who should have
previously identified these spaces needs to be reconsidered.
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